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Comments: Despite a commitment to move away from unsustainable old-growth timber sales, the U.S. Forest

Service continues to offer these sales in the Tongass National Forest. More clearcutting will damage the real

drivers of southeast Alaska's economy: fish, wildlife and tourism. This is another disgusting abuse of power from

those that are sworn to protect this fragile ecosystem and you should be ashamed of yourselves. 


